
New campaign underway
Lab's 'blood cell detective' needs a shot in the arm
Cascade Medical Foundation's next 
fundraising focus is on a piece of 
lab equipment that likely has tested 

— or will test — the blood of nearly 
every Cascade Medical patient.

A lab necessity: If you're a 
Cascade Medical patient, 
the hematology analyzer 
likely will test your blood at 
some point. We want it to 
be ready when you need it.
It's a sort of "blood cell" detective, 
said Cascade Medical Lab 
Director Robin Wolf.

The hematology analyzer runs the 
complete blood count, the most-
ordered test by Cascade Medical 
providers. The count of white and 
red blood cells is a standard first 

step in screening a patient's overall 
health, providing 18 "numeric" results 
that can help identify infection, 
anemia and/or leukemia, in addition 
to flagging abnormalities with 
blood cell health. Doctors also use 
blood cell count tests to monitor 
patient response to treatment.

The machine, used 20 to 30 times a 
day at Cascade, is showing its age.

"We are seeing an uptick in service 
needs and the current unit has 
experienced increased down time," 
Wolf said. "This is a machine we 
need running reliably all the time." 

The blood analyzer's vital 
importance pushed it to the 
top of the Foundation's current 
fundraising efforts — a $70,000 
campaign to replace and 
upgrade the machine in 2024.
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stay updated:  Follow us online!

Honoring Mark Judy's legacy
Education fund helps Cascade Medical staff
Cascade Medical Foundation is 
honored to announce a new and 
exciting way we’ll be supporting 
Cascade Medical: The Mark Judy 
Memorial Caregiver Education Fund.  

The beloved and respected 
former Cascade Medical CEO 
and Foundation board member 
passed away suddenly last 
March – and many honored him 
with gifts to the Foundation. The 
Foundation Board decided to use 
those generous contributions 
to help continue his legacy. 

As Mark inspired and challenged 
others to grow, the fund in his 
name encourages Cascade Medical 
employees to continue their 
career training, which ultimately 
enhances Cascade Medical's skilled 
workforce and the community's 
access to quality care.  

The first scholarships will be 
awarded in the spring. The 
Foundation is also accepting 
donations to continue to grow the 
core fund so annual scholarships 
can continue in perpetuity. 

Help fund more AEDs
We’re participating in the Give NCW 
online fundraising drive this fall!

The drive is hosted by the Community 
Foundation of NCW and runs from 
Thanksgiving to December 31. Funds 
donated to CMF through the campaign 
will be used to purchase more life-
saving automated external defibrillators 
(AEDs) for local businesses. 

Visit GiveNCW.org for more details  
or to make a donation.

Building leaders
Donations to the Mark Judy 

Memorial Caregiver Education 
Fund help our caregivers and the 

community. Donate today.

VISIT: CascadeMedicalFoundation.org

READ MORE ABOUT THE "SHERLOCKING" POWERS OF THE HEMATOLOGY ANALYZER: 
CascadeMedicalFoundation.org

PHOTO: Cascade Medical Lab Director Robin Wolf 
checks results from the hematology (blood) analyzer, 
a vital machine that is showing its age. (Photo: CMF)

Mark Judy  
July 17, 1947-March 25, 2023
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our mission: 
To enhance and financially support Cascade 
Medical's ability to deliver quality healthcare  
to our community.

contact us: 
(509) 548-2523
Foundation@CascadeMedical.org

We are a 501(c)(3) nonprofit EIN 91-1576083. 

support!

for your

Thank you

A tribute to our 2023 event sponsors
Mission accomplished thanks to your support
Cascade Medical Foundation hit its $87,000 fundraising goal for a new cardiac 
rehabilitation center earlier this year thanks, in part, to sponsors that helped make 
our 2023 Marson and Marson Cascade Golf Classic and 'Jive Time in the Cascades' 
fundraising concert successful. We'd like to send a huge shout-out to both our 
in-kind sponsors — businesses that donated goods and services — as well as 
businesses and individuals who provided cash sponsorships. Your generosity will 
help make cardiac rehab a reality for patients in the Upper Valley as early as January 
and even gave us a head start on our next $70,000 fundraising campaign for a new 
hematology analyzer.  Your support makes a difference!

2023 IN-KIND SPONSORS

37 Cellars
Agave Azul Family Mexican Restaurant
The Alps
Archibald James
Authentically Adamson
Bavarian Lodge
Beaver Valley Lodge
Blewett Brewing
Blue Spirits Distilling
Boudreaux Cellars
Boulder Bend Glassworks
Cascade AutoCenter
Cashmere Valley Bank Leavenworth
The Cheesemonger's Shop 
Costco
Crunch Pak LLC
Cured by Visconti's
Der Sportsmann
Doghaus Brewery
Franklin Sports
Heidleburger Drive In
Hotel Pension Anna
Icicle Ridge Winery
Icicle Village Resort
Jones of Washington
Just "Plain" Grocery
Kahler Mountain Club
La Javelina
Larch
Leavenworth Adventure Park
Leavenworth Cafe Roasters
Leavenworth Echo
Leavenworth Greenhouse & Nursery
Leavenworth Reindeer Farm
Leavenworth Shirt Company
The Little Kitchen Shop
LocalTel Communications
M&C Designs
Mana Restaurant

Milbrandt Vineyards
Mountain Springs Lodge
München Haus
Icicle Brewing Company
Oil & Vinegar Cellar
Old Mill Cafe
A Paw Above
Pinemeadow Golf Products
Plain Cellars
Plain Hardware
Rocky Pond Estates Winery
Rudloof's Pizza
Safeway
Sage Mountain Natural Foods
Schocolat
Sleeping Lady Mountain Resort
Squirrel Tree Resort
Starbucks
Stemilt Creek Winery
Urban
Valley Girls Cheesecake
Wood Shop & Hat Shop 

2023 CASH SPONSORS

Alexander Pelman
Armada Corp.
Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices/
Leavenworth Properties
Blue Bird Inc.
Braun Northwest Inc.
Brian Pulse
Bruce Williams
Cascade Veterinary Clinics
Cashmere Valley Bank Leavenworth
Chad Avery
Chris Foster
Corey Rubinfeld
Crunch Pak LLC
Dan's Food Market

Dave Walker
Der Sportsmann
Diane Blake
Dingus, Zarecor & Associates PLLC
Dr. & Mrs. Geoff & Tina Richardson
Dr. & Mrs. Tony & Meleah Butruille
Dr. Eric Stirling
Dr. Maxwell Moholy
Dr. Roselynn Gentles
Dr. Tamara Merritt
Fred Guimond & Associates
Gustavo Montoya
Heffernan Retirement Services
Heidleburger Drive In
Icicle Brewing Co.
Icicle Ridge Winery
Icicle Village Resort
Jerri Smith
Jessica Kendall
Joe Aponik
Julie & Franklin French
Kahler Mountain Club
Kathy Jo Evans
Kelly Boeing
Leavenworth Cafe Roasters
Leavenworth Chamber of Commerce
Leavenworth Lions Club
LocalTel Communications
Louws Truss Inc
Mall Boyd
Marianne & Brian Vincent
Marson and Marson Lumber (TAL Holdings)
Megan Baker
Melissa Wear-Grimm
Mike West Real Estate Inc.
Molly Bloss
Mountain Meadows
München Haus
Natasha Piestrup
Neu Flessenow Cellars LLC
Omni Staffing Services 
Pat & Jaime Songer
Pool to Spa Services LLC
Quest Diagnostics
Raymond James Financial (Todd Lovell)
Robin Wolf
Samantha Linn
Squirrel Tree Resort
Syndicate Smith LLC
Tom & Patricia Baranouskas
Tumwater Drilling and Pump Inc.
The Village Alps
Webb Accountancy Corp P.S.
Whitney Lak
Zarthan Lodge #148

FOR THE TRIBUTE TO OUR HARD-WORKING 2023 VOLUNTEERS:  CascadeMedicalFoundation.org


